From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 10:35 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

| do not agree with this application for a rate base increase. This should not be approved and Enbridge
should focus on providing better service and being a more effective and efficient organization, rather
than charging customers more.

Name: Kian Martyn

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes



